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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 03.07.2020 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

This week in school 

We have enjoyed another lovely week with our Key Worker and Year Six pupils.  The Year Six children are working hard and returning to the required 

learning behaviours expected in school eg. active listening and staying on task.  They are also particularly enjoying each other’s company and we are 

certainly enjoying their company!  Really well done Year Six! 

Welcoming Year One 

We are thrilled to be welcoming our Year One pupils on Monday 6th July at 9am.  Our Year One staff are looking forward to hearing all about their 

adventures! 

Holy Family school in September 

We are currently extremely busy working through the most recent Government guidelines relating to opening school in September. We will be in touch 

soon to let you know how this will look.  Please be assured that we will not compromise on safety for both pupils and staff. 

 

 
We said goodbye to our Chair of Governors, Steph Dixon this week.  Steph has been involved in school for almost 18 years, as a parent and on the 

Governing Body.  It was a very sad occasion and we will miss her smiling face and positivity but wish her all the best for the future.  A new Chair will be 

appointed shortly.  

 

“I am gentle and humble of heart.” 

The message in this week’s gospel is very comforting as it contains God’s message of love and concern for all – we can then live out this message in our 

own lives too during this time of uncertainty. 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Howdy Folks! 

Well I don’t know about you, but I am more than ready for a good haircut!  I don’t quite look as tidy and I’m absolutely roasting as well!  My fur is an absolute  nightmare 

when I go out in the rain as my fur becomes incredibly frizzy – this is not the  look I’m after.  My human mum has the same problem too!  I’m fortunate though that my 

roots are fine  (unlike hers - haha)! 

Keep reading and working through your times tables! 

Bye for now 

Elsie April Westray 

 

 
 

New Uniform 

We would love for all pupils to return to school, in September, in the new uniform but we understand that these last few months have been financially very difficult.  To help 

with this, children may come into school in their old school uniform until October half term. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

 

 

 

The Little Princess Trust  

We have been made aware of this lovely charity  .   

This trust provides free real hair wigs to children and young people, up to 24 years of age, who have lost their own hair.  If this is something that you can 

donate to with your ‘lockdown hair’ or a donation then please see their website at www.littleprincesses.org.uk 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/

